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24th April 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This week our ‘Extra Curricular’ activities began again on Wednesday afternoon. The children had a 

choice of Forest School, Gardening, Textiles, Art or French Café. If you have a talent or an interest you 

think the children would enjoy taking part in as an ‘extra’ activity to our normal curriculum and have an 

hour free one afternoon a week, please come into school or e-mail us, we’d love to hear from you. 

 

As you and your child enjoy reading online with www.bugclub.co.uk we are letting you know that on 

Monday 27th April the Bug Club is changing - for the better! Our service is being upgraded and we’ll 

have a new URL www.activelearnprimary.co.uk and exciting new functionality including the option to 

read Bug Club on iPads and selected Android tablets (please see your class teacher if you don’t have a 

log-in). 

 

The children will still be able to use Bug Club on the laptops or desktop computers they currently use 

but after the upgrade, they’ll be able to read their favourite Bug Club title wherever they are if your iPad 

or tablet is 3G-enabled. They will also have access to Bug Club's new improved 'My Rewards' area where 

they will be able to use the coins they earn from reading their eBooks in different reward worlds, and 

they will be able to ‘spend’ their reward coins straight away or save them up to spend when they want. 

We hope you and your children enjoy the improved provision. 

 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 

God bless and have a lovely weekend. 
 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury School 

 

 

Question of the week 
 

Class 1 Why are friends important? 
 

Class 2 Think of a time when you have really enjoyed learning something.  
How do you learn best? 

 

mailto:admin@broadhembury.devon.sch.uk
mailto:admin@broadhembury.devon.sch.uk


White Sheets Needed – Extra Curricular Activities 
Do you have any old white sheets that you no longer use or need and could be donated to the school? 
The children who will be taking part in the Textiles activity this half term will be having a go at Batik and 
making pillows, any white sheets that you can donate would be much appreciated. 
 
Class 1 Multi Skills Sports at Honiton Leisure Centre  
On Wednesday 29th April Class 1 will be joining the children from Farway and other schools from across 
the Honiton Learning Community to take part in a Multi Skills Sports session at Honiton Leisure Centre. 
Please complete the SOE3 which will be sent home today and return it to school by Monday 27th April. 
 
All Age Worship/Family – Sunday 26th April 10am – 11am at Broadhembury Church 
Broadhembury Church will be holding a family worship on Sunday 26th April at 10am, these services are 
usually held at least once a month at each Church, and are designed to particularly welcome children 
and young people to worship, and are less formal than other services. 
 
Parent & Toddler Group Every other Friday 1.30pm – 3pm 
The parent and toddler group will now run every two weeks starting from Friday 24th April, this is a free 
group for Parents, Toddlers and Reception Children. 
There will be fun family activities including games, music, arts & crafts, cooking etc. Parents will be able 
to have a chat together over a cup of coffee. At the end of the session everyone is welcome to join our 
sharing assembly. Please pass this information to anyone else you know who has pre-school aged 
children. Please let us know if you are interested in attending. 
 

Key Dates 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Monday next week. 

Miss Prince will be spending her Head of Teaching & Learning day (Wednesday) at 
Branscombe next week 

Sunday 26th April – All Age / Family Worship at Broadhembury Church 9.30am 

Wednesday 29th April – Class 1 Multi Skills Sports at Honiton Leisure Centre 

  Monday 4th May – Bank Holiday 

  Thursday 7th May – Whole School - St John Ambulance First Aid Day 

  Monday 11th May – Year 6 SATS Week 

  Thursday 21st May - May Day 2pm 

  Friday 22nd May – Last Day before half term 

 

 


